
 

 

RWPAS LTD. 
 

 
To: Linden Maultsaid-Blair 
 
From: Eric White 
 
Subject: PLN2022-00034 - 758 Harbourside Drive - Developer Information Session Public 
Feedback  
 
Date: February 21, 2023 
 
 
 
This letter is to confirm that the applicant received no public comments prior to, during, and 
for a two-week period after the Virtual Developer Information Session for PLN2022-00034 - 
758 Harbourside Drive. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eric White  
 


